
 

 

Partial BART Station Closure at MacArthur 
Thursday, February 4th @ 2:34 PM 

 
We have received the following alert from BART: 
 
There is a partial station closure at MacArthur station due to a major medical emergency. Platforms 2 & 
4 are closed. All trains wil arrive and depart from platforms 1 & 3. 
 
Please monitor BART for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute 
alternatives. 
 

February 4th, 2021 
 

#   #   # 
 

Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance. 
 

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources. 
 

https://www.bart.gov/
https://www.bart.gov/
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Additional-Resources.pdf?x10591
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/

